
Notice to Interested Parties
Publishing of Business Plan

Purpose
The Automobile Insurance Rate Board (AIRB) is issuing this notice to announce the publication of their 2025-
2028 business plan.

Background
In accordance with our Mandate and Roles document, the AIRB is required to provide the Minister with a 
Business Plan for each fiscal year.  The AIRB prepares a three-year rolling business plan, which is updated 
annually.

Announcement
The 2025-2028 Business Plan, commenced on April 1, 2025.  It was prepared in consideration of our vision, 
mission, and values, and reflects the AIRB’s policy decisions as of March 31, 2025, with material economic or 
fiscal implications known at time of preparation.

Action Required
Find the 2025-2028 Business Plan on the AIRB website.

Should you have any questions relating to this Notice, please contact our office at (780) 427-5428 or by email: 
airb@gov.ab.ca.

Laurie Balfour, MBA, CPA, CMA
Executive Director
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